
 Happy Fall Ya’ll!    

 September was a busy month. 

We celebrated birthdays with Rich and 

Roni Prince and enjoyed music with 

Darlene, Alyce and the Windy River 

Dulcimers.  

 We celebrated Assisted Living 

Week with music from Brian Whit-

more and Fine Wine. On the 17th, we 

were baffled by Bruce Jacoby, the ma-

gician and then we enjoyed our family 

picnic in the evening.  

 Craft Club continued in Sep-

tember. We created ghosts out of 

cheesecloth, we made decoupage wine 

bottles and fall wreaths for our doors. 

 

 

 

 October is upon us; the cool 

weather has set in and the ghosts and 

goblins will be out before we know it. 

However, we aren’t going to let that 

stop the fun here at Haven Manor. 

 On Friday, Oct. 2nd we are 

celebrating birthdays and Lois Rood 

will be back to entertain us! Crafting 

will continue with more fun projects, 

we’re playing QuarterMania BINGO 

and the Windy River Dulcimers will be 

back on the 28th.  

  

 

 There is a Halloween party 

scheduled for Friday, Oct 30th at 2pm. 

Everyone is invited to attend and wear 

your best costume! Saturday, Oct 31st 

the trick-or-treaters will be here at 

5:30! 

—-PROGRESSIVE BINGO— 

!!SEPTEMBER WINNERS!! 

Esther, Lona, Charles, Jane, 

Pauline, Marji, Judy and Eugene 
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Haven Manor Hickman 
730 Larkspur Drive 

Hickman, NE 68372-9514 
 

 Phone:   (402) 792-3088 
 Fax:   (402) 792-3055 
 

Email: 
info@havenmanor.com 

ADMINISTRATION 

Facility Administrator      

   Angela McNabb 
 
Facility Manager  
   Valerie Gage 
 
Owners 

   Rod Laucomer 
   Dan Kubr 

Small Town Retirement Living Since 2006 

 

Check out our website 

at 

www.havenmanor.com  

Bible Corner …  From God’s WORD :   
You are my hiding place; You will protect me from trouble 

and surround me.  

~PSALM 32:7~ 




